Chloe Ballantine

From: Wakako Hirose <Wakako.Hirose@rapleys.com>
Sent: 05 April 2019 11:07

To: Edward Chetwynd-Stapylton

Cc: Sarah R Smith (Planning)

Subject: RE: Sandown Park: ES Review

Attachments: Sandown Park ES Ref 2019-0551 - signed.pdf

Dear Edward

Please find attached a letter in response to your email below and the recommendation of the ES Review.
Kind regards

Wakako

Wakako Hirose

BA (Hons) DipTP MRTPI
Senior Associate

Town Planning

0207 255 8042

]

RAPLEYS LLP

33 Jermyn Street London SW1Y 6DN

0370 777 6292 | www.rapleys.com

London | Birmingham | Bristol | Cambridge | Edinburgh | Huntingdon | Manchester

From: Edward Chetvynd-Stapyiton

Sent: 25 March 2019 14:05
To: Wakako Hirose
Subject: Sandown Park: ES Review

Dear Wakako

Please find attached the review of the ES prepared by Dr Jessica Salder at SCC.

The review concludes that overall the submitted ES provides sufficient information about the likely significant
impacts of the development with reference to air quality and transportation effects to inform the determination of
the application.

However, the review does recommend that the applicant be asked to provide additional information about the
qualifications and experience of the experts who prepared chapters 7 and 8 of the ES, in order to meet the
requirements of regulation 18(5)(b) of the T&CP (EIA) Regulations 2017 (as amended). This could be appropriately
provided in the form of a letter, and would not be classed as ‘further information’ and therefore would not need to
be subject any further consultation.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards

Edward Chetwynd-Stapylton



BSc (Hons), DipTP, DipSurv, MRTPI, FRGS
Special Projects Officer

Planning Services

Elmbridge Borough Council

Civic Centre
High Street
Esher

Surrey KT10 9SD

Email: ecstapylton@elmbridge.gov.uk

We can send you
new planning
applications within
100m, 250m or
500m of your
house.

Sign up now to
receive alerts
direct to your
inbox.

How do you rate the service we provided in this email?

This email, and any attachments, is strictly confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended only for
use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other use
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please contact the
sender and delete it from your system. The opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily those of
Elmbridge Borough Council.





